
Pastor: Deniz Carey - 07915 021667 

www.cleerway.org.uk 


Meeting every Sunday morning at St Cleer Memorial 
Hall, Well Lane, St Cleer PL14 5EA 

Breakfast is served weekly from 09:45 

(except the 1st Sunday in each month when there is a  

‘Bring and Share lunch’ after the service)


Sermon is live streamed on Facebook approx 11am and can 
be viewed later at 


 https://www.facebook.com/cleerwaycommunitychurch  

Sunday 10th November 
Remembrance Service *

Sunday 17th November   

10:30 morning service


Sunday 24th November  
10:30 morning service


Sunday 1st December 
10:30 morning service

Monthly clothes swap


Shared lunch


Charities Commission Number 1164877

*PLEASE NOTE: Details for the 10th November - the hall will be 
open for coffee only at 10:30.  We will be meeting at the War 
Memorial at 10:45 for the act of Remembrance at 11:00.  You are 
welcome to remain in the hall if you wish.  Return to the hall as soon 
as possible with a shorter service starting around 11:20 with the live 
stream beginning around 11:30.


Breakfast - we have a few volunteers to help with this but we are 
always on the look out for more.  Please speak to Sheila if you can 
help.


Darite Dinner Church - Darite Dinner Church meets at Rebecca 
and Danny’s home on Tuesdays at 19:00. Please contact Rebecca 
via Facebook or 07542 144995.


Prayer - For prayer requests or to join our Community WhatsApp 
Prayer Group, please contact Sheila Humphreys, our Prayer co- 
ordinator, on 01579 349361 or text on 07542 653993.


Giving - If you would like to give financially, you can do so by 
standing order online, or into the basket at the back of the hall. 
There’s a link to ‘Stewardship’ on the ‘Giving’ page of the website.


Prayer Meeting - Our Weekly Zoom prayer meetings take place on 
Wednesdays at 19:00. The link is on the diary page of the website.


Bible Study: The next one will be at 14:00 on Friday 8th 
November Penel’s house.  


Foodbank - A box will be available at the back of the hall for 
donations of food etc. If we bring one tin each that would help 
those who are struggling in this economic crisis. For more details, 
speak to Sheila or Jack Humphreys, or go on the Foodbank App.  

Prayer Diary - There are paper copies of our prayer diary available. 
If you would like to know more, please ask one of the Trustees. The 
updated diary will be attached to this newsletter when it is sent to 
everyone.


Reaching Out - If you see houses for sale or recently sold in the 
local area, please could you let the Trustees know. We are aiming to 
contact new residents to give them a welcome pack, an invitation to 
our church and local information.


http://www.cleerway.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/cleerwaycommunitychurch


Afternoon Tea and Fellowship - The next one will be held from 
14:15 - 15:45 on November 13th at the Memorial Hall.  Contact 
Sarah Toms (01579 343306) for further information.


CMA Ladies' Conference - As affiliate church members, all ladies 
attending Cleerway Community Church are warmly invited to this.


￼ 


Deniz’s message:  As we approach Remembrance Sunday, we are 
reminded of the lives lost during the war that made way for others to 
live. This is a sad time when we become more aware of the 
repercussions of war. The devastating truth is - however much we 
remember, however much we grieve and dream of a different kind of 
world where there is peace, there are still endless conflicts and wars 
going on around the world. Some of us have friends, family and 
loved ones living in war zones. Even if we don’t, the fact that we are 
geographically far, does not stop the ongoing loss, grief and 
devastation.

Let us offer those who are suffering, hurting and grieving because of 
war, into the hands of a loving Father and pray for comfort and 
restoration for them.

Let us also remember the One who sacrificed His life for us, so that 
we may all be able to live free of sin, guilt and shame.

Let us thank our Father in Heaven for His indescribable gift through 
Jesus, that we might know Him and have life and so work towards 
bringing the Kingdom of Heaven into this world to see peace and 
love conquer.


Anything for inclusion in the next newsletter please make sure that it 
is sent to Sara at: enquiries@cleerway.org.uk no later than Monday 
18th November.


The sale of Liskeard Methodist Church has now progressed 
significantly and so we will be leaving the property at the end of 
November.  It is only the building that is closing and we will be 
continuing to worship with the Liskeard Salvation Army for the next 
few months.

We would like to invite you to a service of celebration and 
thanksgiving with Revd Janet Park, on Sunday 10th November at 
16:30.  Everyone is welcome and there will be refreshments 
afterwards. 

To help with catering please email: chrishusk5@gmail.com asap 

mailto:chrishusk5@gmail.com

